
PENDING WINNEBAGO RECALL 
NHTSA: 23V-627 Transport Canada: 2023-597 

 
DATE: 11/21/2023 

 

MODELS 
AFFECTED: 2017 –  2024 Travato Motorhomes  

 
 

New Safety Recall / Stop Sale Notification 
 

PLEASE FORWARD THIS INFORMATION TO YOUR RV SALES AND SERVICE MANAGERS. 
 

Reason for this Safety Recall 
Winnebago Motorhomes has decided that a defect related to motor vehicle safety exists on certain 
2017 – 2024 Travato Motorhomes. These motor homes were manufactured, September 06, 2016 
through August 31, 2023. 

 
The retractable awnings are extending unintentionally while the motorhome is in motion.  An awning 
that extends unintentionally while the motorhome is in motion could present a road hazard, which can 
increase the risk of a crash. 

 
Service Action 
Winnebago will conduct a voluntary safety recall to address awning circuits and motor housing 
modifications, however the remedy is not currently available. Dealers will be notified through 
established communication methods once a remedy is available. 

 
 
 

In the interim, do not function the awning. All other systems in the coach can be functionally 
demonstrated. 

 
 
 

We sincerely apologize for this inconvenience and want to assure you we are working diligently to 
remedy this situation. 

 

 
 

Thank you for your continued partnership! 

Notice 
It is a violation of Federal Law for a dealer to sell or lease any new vehicles in dealer inventory 
covered by this notification until the vehicle has been repaired. 
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